
 

 

 

 

May 23, 2017 

 

 

 

MEMO TO:    All Buffalo Teachers  

 

FROM:           Philip Rumore, President, BTF 

 

RE:                  Draft Grade Reporting Timeline 

 

The draft grade reporting timeline is attached for the 2017-2018 school year. 

Please review and send any comments or concerns to rpordum@btfny.org by Friday June 2, 2017. 
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Click Here to View the Draft Grade Reporting Timeline 
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